
Visit http://ariachildsafety.com to view a helpful “how‐to” video of these instructions or call 1‐888‐591‐5540 for assistance. 

 

PREPARING YOUR GB QBIT FOR 

ONLINE RETURN AND REPLACEMENT 

 
1. Find a pair of sturdy household scissors. 

2. Cut the recline strap on both sides of  

the stroller. 

3. Pull out the recline strap and adjustment  

buckle from the back of the stroller and set aside. 

4.  Locate the warning label on the side of the stroller 

 seat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5. Cut underneath the warning label along the side of the stroller -- all the way to the top of the 

stroller. 

6. Make a cut 5-6 inches above the warning label and continue cutting along the edge of the fabric  

until you reach the top of the stroller. 

7. Make the same cuts described in Steps 5 and 6 on the other side of the seat, meeting at the top 

of the stroller. When you finish, you will have one swatch of fabric, including the warning label. 

8. Place your fabric swatch in the stroller seat and take a photo of the front view of the stroller.  

9. Place your recline strap and adjustment buckle on a flat surface (i.e., table or the floor)  

and take a photo of these parts as well. 

10. Email the two photos to Qbitrecall@ariachildsafety.com from the same email  

account you used to register for the recall. Make sure to include the confirmation number 

in the subject line.  Confirmation numbers have this format: WEB-EFRXX-XXXXXXXXX. 

11. Once your photos are received and accepted by Aria Child, your replacement Qbit LTE  

stroller should arrive in 1-2 weeks. 


